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January 7, 2023 

 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

• Last Call! January 8: Annual Yankee Swap at the home of Nancy Manzolillo  
• January 24: Middle Eastern Food Crawl EatUp Part 3: Anoush'ella  
• January 31: Culinary Guild Book Club discussion of "Kitchen Confidential" 

by Anthony Bourdain  
• February 5: Annual Chinese New Year Dim Sum Brunch  

 

EVENTS IN THE WORKS 

• Visit to Portugulia in New Bedford-February 
• Cooking class at The Herb Lyceum-February or March 
• International Women's Day event-March 
• Food Justice: Growing a Healthier Community through Art exhibit at the Fuller Craft 

Museum followed by lunch at the Farmer's Daughter-April 
• Pastry making class at Yafa Bakery in Somerville 
• Middle Eastern food crawl continues: Guild-sponsored EatUps at The Helmand & 

The Blue Nile 
• Visit Armenian food tour & cooking class with Lisa Kouchakjdian 
• Wine tour & tasting at Aaronap Cellars in Westford 

 

  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RgB2mZpKNpuDrE88DzXmObOl8duN-FlHFmj0Lf4zBj-xTN_2uPDhdWoOem08uHy6BvNYmPztK9-Pc1IDq-IemTUSSKRMhDN51daTcrrlncMiwKNdkOcjFT8GDL1embBOrZrWxW9HzBaShsg1DIUkhnWgCdGpVENU&c=ZJ40uUDZ4szB_KsI3WnFAvgECKdjzhB7vMvfGw_AMvD4BBRr47A8fA==&ch=dJoHAIykiqCgt5atwNBwxF7RhWT5WAiYyrAJ3eA6JyN74ae7NPvmkQ==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RgB2mZpKNpuDrE88DzXmObOl8duN-FlHFmj0Lf4zBj-xTN_2uPDhdVxhR7kTQipO5eGKXEtQzl9O8zlYZBVaDw6OwU3c96cIAYNIxTcErqzyBpUBhoqeR9kQZWnuURfjONh3paEhTA0fGy77oD-klYzyPHe0M5A3pnwv_-MRjto=&c=ZJ40uUDZ4szB_KsI3WnFAvgECKdjzhB7vMvfGw_AMvD4BBRr47A8fA==&ch=dJoHAIykiqCgt5atwNBwxF7RhWT5WAiYyrAJ3eA6JyN74ae7NPvmkQ==


Upcoming Events 
 

  
  

Four spots left! 

Annual Culinary-Themed Yankee 
Swap 

Sunday, January 8 

1-3 PM 

Location: Home of Nancy Manzolillo 

in Norwood 
Cost: A culinary item valued at $20-25 + a dish to 

share 
Capacity: 12 

 

There's still room for four more people! 
 
Please bring a wrapped, culinary-themed gift (valued 
between $20-25) to trade with fellow Guild members, 
as well as your favorite dish to share. 
 
When signing up please specify what dish you are 
bringing to avoid duplicates. Nancy will provide wine 
from her large collection, not to mention lots of fun 
and games! 

 

 Middle Eastern Food Crawl EatUp 
Part 3: Anoush'ella 

Tuesday, January 24, 6:30 PM 

Location: Anoush'ella 

35 West Newton Street, Boston 
Cost: Pay your own way 

 

 

In January join us at Anoush'ella featuring Eastern 
Mediterranean, Armenian Lebanese food of the 
owners' childhoods. The name means MAY IT BE 
SWEET. It’s an expression of the love, pride and 
enjoyment that goes into serving someone who 
enjoys your food and thanks you. 
 
Armenian food is quite different from other Middle 
Eastern dishes, and Anoush'ella gets rave reviews, 
so give it a try! 

 

 

  

Culinary Guild Book Club: KITCHEN 
CONFIDENTIAL by Anthony 

Bourdain 

Tuesday, January 31, 6:30 PM 

Location: TBD 

Cost: Bring a dish or beverage to share 

 Annual Chinese New Year  
Dim Sum EatUp 

Sunday, February 5, 10:00 AM 

Location: Joyful Garden 

550 Arsenal Street, Watertown 

Cost: Pay your own way 



 

Not much more needs to be said about the mega-
bestselling tell-all memoir by Anthony Bourdain. It's a 
shocking banquet of wild-but-true tales of life in the 
culinary trade, laying out his more than a quarter-
century of drugs, sex, and haute cuisine. 
 
It should be a hoot! 

 

 

 

Join us for our traditional Chinese New Year get 
together, celebrating the year of the rabbit this year, 
during which we will dine on some of the area's best 
dim sum! There's even acres of free parking to make 
it even more pleasant. 
 
You are welcome to invite friends, and we will do our 
best to try to arrange carpools. 
 
Please contact Lisa Jacobs using the link below and 
include the names of your guests. Lisa will send a 
reminder email a few days beforehand confirming 
your attendance. Please include your cell phone, so 
we can communicate on the day of the event, if 
necessary.  

 

 

www.culinaryguild.org 
info@culinaryguild.org 
// CONNECT WITH US // 
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